Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 10-31-20

Make up from 10-10-20

Meeting Minutes

President Les Brannan called the meeting to order at 11:30.

Other officers present were Clayton McCarter, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri
Anglin.

Dr. Bob gave a second safety presentation on carburetor icing during cold weather.

Les thanked Dr. Bob for providing lunch. The next meeting is the fall fly-in.

Paul Hockin moved that the minutes be approved, Boyd seconded it, and they were
approved.

Bill Lehr gave the activities committee report. Southern Heritage has some activities
planned. Cheri mentioned that the Pumpkin Drop at Slobovia has been cancelled. She
also talked about the Commemorative Air Force fundraiser next Saturday.

Les said that everyone is welcome to wear masks. Dr. Walkinshaw gave a good
explanation about the two kinds of masks.

Jeff Bradshaw got his H2 hang glider rating at Lookout Mountain.

Jim and Pam Jeffries joined the club, sponsored by Les. Bobby Johnson rejoined today.
Dee gave the financial report. The club is in good shape after collecting $11,000 in dues
and $7000 in hangar rent. We have 58 members as of today. Field insurance went up by
35%. We have $21,000 cash on hand with $15,000 left for concrete after we get the last
permit. Carlton got us a really good deal on appliances (free!).

Bill Lehr moved that CMLF have the fall fly-in on November 14, Carlton seconded it, and it
was approved. Dee will contact Alex to design a flyer. Dee will get the supplies. Jim
Richardson will coordinate food and drinks. Jim Jeffries will make baked beans. Joe will
be asked to be the Airboss, and Lonnie will be asked to provide Port-a-Potties.

Marcus moved to adjourn at 12:38, and Dr. Bob seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



